Opinion: Little is being done
about bullying at Parker
Elementary School

Do you have a child that goes to a school in New Bedford, is
subject to bullying, but getting little to no response or
action for the school? Kourtney shares her grievance:

“My daughter is a 10 yr old 5th grader at Parker Elementary
School and she is one of 8 students being bullied by one
particular girl. There have been multiple reports on the bully
from others in the class.

I'm just wondering how many more kids feel targeted and does
the school actually steps up? The children should feel safe in
school and mine doesn’t. Totally unfair. The school keeps
saying that they are taking care of it but there are seven
kids before my daughter that had complaints with nothing done
about it.”

Have an opinion to share? E-mail mike@newbedfordguide.com
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